
Bristol Health Equity Zone MARCH 2020

MARCH HEZ HAPPENINGS

    COOKING DEMONSTRATION

The March Cooking 
Demonstration 

has been cancelled 
Please check our website or social 
media for updates on the April 

demonstration. 

Join Your Bristol HEZ Team 
in looking back and looking 

forward!  
Since 2016, the Bristol Health Equity Zone 
(HEZ), through partnerships, has worked 
towards equal access to healthy lifestyles 
for community members at all stages of 

life.  
In order to better understand what our 

community needs  and how we can help, 
we are conducting a re-assessment survey 

to evaluate the effectiveness of HEZ 
programming so far.  

This survey should take no longer than 15 
minutes. All responses will be kept confidential.

E A S T  B AY  R E C O V E R Y  C E N T E R  
31 Railroad Avenue,Warren,401-289-2055

To complete the survey online, go to  
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/BristolHEZReassessment2020


